
 

DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 

SCHOOL OF SOCIAL SCIENCE AND HUMANITIES 

FIELD VISIT TO MILES EDUCATION 

 

Date: 31/10/23 & 1/11/23            Location – Miles Education  

          Tidel Park  

 

 

The Department of Commerce considered adding professional courses to the regular 

curriculum in addition to the typical one so that students could establish their worth in the 

workforce."Miles is one of the world’s largest training providers for US CPA, CMA, CFA & 

FRM. Partnered with 220+ MNCs including the Big 4s, for training & placements & 70+ 

universities and autonomous colleges for upskilling of students. In 2022, we signed a 

Memorandum of Understanding with Miles Education to support the development of the next 

generation of commerce graduates. 

Field visits are an integral aspect of teaching that aim to improve every student's 

educational experience by giving them a chance to learn outside of the classroom. A two-day 

field tour at Miles Education was scheduled for the B.Com (Professional Accounting) 

students on 31st October  and 1st November, 2023. 

A motivational speech by chartered accountant Mr.SolaiyappanKabali kicked off the 

session. In addition to outlining current employment openings for CPA-qualified candidates, 

he also discussed the value of networking with professionals on social media. Professional 

CPAs answered the students' questions about study materials, test length, test-taking 

strategies, and exam-cracking techniques. The discussion was rather participatory. 

 

 



 

DAY 1: 

On October 31, 2023, 55 students from the second B.com PA paid a visit; escorted by 

Dr.Sobiya and Dr.Neethikumar, they gained knowledge about the course. 

  

DAY 2:  

Along with Dr. Mohideen Abdhulkader and Dr.K.Selvi,65 first-year B.Com. PA students 

visited and received clarification on any questions they had about the course, test, scope, and 

employment option. 

 

 



 

Ms. Ifra Fathima, Assistant professor in the senior grade, and Dr. K. Soundarapandiyan, head 

of the commerce department at the School of Social Sciences and Humanities, oversaw the 

entire program. 

 

 
 

 

Testimonial 

Ms.Bhagyalakxhmi – II B.Com(PA)  

                         “The session I had in tidel park was really amazing and helped me in 

understanding what Professional Accounting course really is. Thanks to the department for 

organising wonderful session”. 

Ms.Kirtika.K.P – I B.Com(PA)  

 “I had wonderful session that day through the personality traits of professionals made me 

encourage to pursue this course further”. 

 

 

  


